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October 3, 2022

Mr. Tobin Rockley
Rockley Family Foundation
Post Office Box 260818
Denver, CO 80226-0818

Dear Tobin:

Here at Texas Christian University, we believe in creating opportunities for
dedicated and deserving learners. By providing them access to the people and
resources they need to thrive, we know we are setting our students on the right
course to make a difference in the world. Our success would not be possible without
the invaluable support of partners like the Rockley Family Foundation.

‘We are grateful for the Foundation’s gift in kind, the use of pianos and equipment
for our 2022 TCU Piano Texas Festival, to the College of Fine Arts. Your giving in
support of the arts propels us forward in our boldest campaign to date, Lead On: A
Campaign for TCU, which culminates in 2023 when we celebrate TCU’s
sesquicentennial. Such generosity has an impact on all facets of life at TCU, helping
us create a gratifying experience that changes the lives of our Horned Frogs now and

in the next 150 years.

Thank you for helping us to reach new heights as a learning community. The
Foundation’s partnership inspires our students to achieve their greatest ambitions.

Sincerely,
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Victor J. Boschini, Jr.
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